Inclement Weather Plan - Graham High School 2019 Division II Sectional Wrestling Tournament

The Southwest District Board has established the following policy for cancellation or postponement of tournaments:

Schools participating in wrestling tournaments and reside in a county that experiences a Level Two (2) or Level Three (3) weather emergency, that SITE (tournament) will be postponed. Tournament managers must contact the District Board and make every effort to personally contact each school's coach, athletic director, or principal. Schools are also encouraged to make use of the Board website (www.swdab.org) for updated information regarding postponements and cancellations. The tournament manager will contact the Board Secretary, who will work with the managers to contact the "News Media". Prior to the start of tournaments, the managers will be instructed to make available to the Board, a contingency plan for weather emergencies. If a decision is made to delay or cancel due to weather, participating schools will be contacted as quickly as possible.

The delay/reschedule plan will be as follows:

Plan A: Two-Hour Delay

If Friday's or Saturday's morning weather is poor, but looks to get better, we will run the tournament on a **TWO-HOUR DELAY**. All scheduled times, including weigh-ins and wrestling sessions, will be pushed back **2 hours**.

Plan B: Reschedule

If Friday's weather is poor and a delay is not possible, we will push the entire tournament to Saturday and Sunday. We will follow the original Saturday times with all events up to the Finals (1^{st} through 6^{th} place). We will follow the original Friday times on Sunday for the Finals session.

If weather forces us to go beyond the days mentioned above, we will make decisions as quickly and logically as possible.

Any further delays; we will do what is best for the athletes.